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Dear Ms. Chaffin:

Barry and Susanna McBee_
Monday, June 09, 2014 7:15 PM

Chaffin, Heather

case number C14-2014-0003 English home on Waller

I am writing to give my qualified support to the request for rezoning for the English home. | do not know all of the
details, but it seems they did the best they could in pursuing the proper approvals for their pool, only to find out later
that mistakes had been made on the COA's part that led to the need for rezoning now. Their request seems reasonable
to me. At the neighborhood meeting where it was discussed, the discussion focused on this change setting a precedent
for a flurry of rezoning requests that would undermine the neighborhood plan. That concern seems unreasonable given
the arduous process for rezoning. There are certainly checks and balances that would overrule any improper requests.

Susanna McBee

1001 E. 14th Street (two doors north of the Englishes, on the SE corner of Waller and E. 14th)
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